
From: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 4/12/2014 3:45:58 PM
Subject: RE: Mining Grant

I'm fine with it - it looks like the grant is down to almost a third of what it has been traditionally.

________________________________________
From: Soura, Christian
Sent: Friday, April 11, 2014 
9:53 PM
To: Baker, Josh
Subject: FW: Mining Grant
I don't have a problem making the switch. Any 
issues on your end?
CLS
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
(803) 543-0792

ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
________________________________________
From: Kibler,Mandy 
[Kiblerm@sctechsystem.edu]
Sent: Tuesday, April 08, 2014 11:05 AM
To: Soura, Christian
Subject: 
Mining Grant
Christian –
Attached is some information on the Mining Grant that the Governor has 
designated Technical College of the Lowcountry as the recipient. These funds have dwindled and it is 
a lot to administer and do the recordkeeping for this grant.
Would it possible to designate this to the 
State Board and then we can distribute the funds to the colleges that have mining programs and we 
can administer and do the reporting etc?
Let me know your thoughts as I think it is almost time for 
TCL to sign their new agreement.
Thanks –
Mandy
[cid:image008.jpg@01CE158E.
501202A0]<http://www.sctechsystem.edu/>
Mandy M. Kibler, M.Ed.
Vice President
Finance and 
Government Relations
803.896.5316 (w) | 803.422.0349 (c) | 803.896.5316 (f)

kiblerm@sctechsystem.edu<mailto:kiblerm@sctechsystem.edu>
________________________________

THIS ELECTRONIC MESSAGE AND ANY ATTACHMENTS ARE INTENDED ONLY FOR THE USE 
OF THE INDIVIDUAL OR ENTITY TO WHICH IT IS ADDRESSED, AND MAY CONTAIN 
INFORMATION THAT IS PRIVILEGED, CONFIDENTIAL AND EXEMPT FROM DISCLOSURE 
UNDER APPLICABLE LAW. DO NOT FORWARD THIS MESSAGE WITHOUT EXPRESS 
CONSENT OF THE SENDER. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
review, reliance, dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If 
you have received this communication in error, please immediately notify the sender by return email 
message and delete all copies of the original communication. Thank you for your cooperation.
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